
 

Bosco Public School welcomed a new cohort of parents on March 30, 2024 (Saturday) with brimming hearts and 

anticipation. The Nursery Orientation Programme cum Parenting Session, meticulously crafted to embrace and 

guide the newest members of the Bosco family, marked the beginning of a profound journey of learning, growth 

and togetherness. 

The programme commenced with the auspicious lamp-lighting ceremony followed by a warm welcome by the 

esteemed Principal, Mr. Rajiv Duggal with a sapling to the Chief Guest of the day, Prof. (Dr.) Manpreet Singh 

Manna, a renowned Public Speaker, Vice Chancellor at Chandigarh University and Founder Director SWAYAM 

MOOCs. Our dynamic Vice Principal welcomed the school Chairman, Prof. G.S.Tuteja, a renowned professor of 

Mathematics, former Jt. Dean Delhi University and Former Pro Vice Chancellor SGT University. 

The honourable Principal Mr. Rajiv Duggal, a leader par excellence, addressed the parents and shared his vision 

with the new members of the Bosco family. He eloquently underscored the pivotal importance of the early years in 

a child's educational foundation. He also highlighted the importance of parental involvement and spending quality 

time with children to foster their overall development. 

The audience was treated to a mesmerizing dance performance by a talented student from our school, Bhuvi, 

showcasing the artistic flair and creativity fostered within our institution. 

Our passionate Primary Incharge, Ms. Neha Sadana enlightened the parents about the ethos and the culture of the 

school through an enthralling presentation and gave an insight into the various activities and events conducted 

during the academic year 2023-24. Parents were briefed on the diverse range of extracurricular activities, cultural 

events, sports competitions and community service initiatives aimed at providing students with enriching 

experiences beyond the classroom. She also shed light on the school's commitment to sustainable development 

goals, underlining our holistic approach to education. All the respective teachers of the grades Nursery and KG 

introduced themselves to the parents ensuring that every child grows and progresses to the best of his/her potential. 

 The chief guest shared invaluable wisdom on effective parenting strategies for 

   toddlers, highlighting the importance of positive reinforcement, fostering independence in children, modelling 

positive behaviours and imbibing significant values. 

  He also accentuated the significance of maintaining a healthy work-life balance to 

   support the holistic development of children. 

   The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks from our assiduous Vice Principal, 

      Ms. Priya Handa. She expressed gratitude to the chief guest, dignitaries and parents for  their invaluable 

presence and active participation in the event. She assured parents of the  school's unwavering support and 

commitment to their child's educational journey. 

 It was truly a day of new beginnings, marked by the eager footsteps of parents embarking  on a journey of 

discovery alongside their children within the nurturing confines of Bosco Public School. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


